Nareka Jacques

From: Seymour Settler

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 8:59 AM

To: Municipal Hall Subject: Short Term Rentals

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

By way of introduction, my name is Seymour Settler, I have lived, been a tax payer, raised a family and volunteered in Brentwood Bay for over 30 years.

Currently I am in the process of applying for a Provincial Registration number for a short term rental, and tried to apply for a business licence/number locally with Central Saanich. It is my understanding, that renting a house for 30 days or more, is a permitted use, and therefore no business license is issued.

In order to earn an income and make ends meet my house is on the rental market. At this point I am not sure if the Provincial government is going to grant me a registration number, regardless, my objective of reaching out to you today is to see if Central Saanich would come into line with many other municipalities and provide a system to deal with short term rentals.

I would like to discuss this in the immediate future please.

Best regards

Seymour Settler

6790 Wendonna Pl Brentwood Bay Bc V8M 1A5

"The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you."